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CHANGES TO DEPED ADVISORY NO. 380, S. 2010
(Luzon-National Capital Region (NCR) Youth Conference on Human Rights)

The Luzon-National Capital Region (NCR) Youth Conference on Human
Rights scheduled on November 26-30, 2010 at the ORT Community Multi-Purpose
Training Center, San Fernando City, La Union as announced in DepEd Advisory No.
380, s. 2010 has been moved to December 4-8, 2010 and the tentative venue is
Ciudad Christia, Ampid, San Mateo, Rizal.

Other provisions of the said DepEd Advisory still remain.
For more information, contact Ms. Jeselle M. Papa, Membership Development

and HRE Coordinator at telephone no.: (02) 433-8100, cellphone no.: 0918-694-1017
or e-mail at jmpapa@amnesty.org.ph.
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